
Cloverdale Traditional School 
Weekly News 

 

 

 

 

1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

 

February 14 - Red, White, and Pink Day 

February 15 - Professional Development Day - No Students in Session 

 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

 

Principal’s Blog 

We have had a very busy week.  Thank you to the Saanich Fire Department for their presentation 

to our Grade 1 students on Monday.  On Tuesday , ArtsReach provided art lessons to our Grade 

3’s. The large sized paintings that explored colour, style and texture were amazing.  On 

Wednesday and Thursday, we had an excellent turnout for our Student Led 

Conferences.    Students and parents looked at work samples and then explored science, art, 

math and social studies activities.  Thank you for sharing in your child’s successes.  Well done, 

students! Today Trustee Paynter and Trustee Paynter were guests in our school.  Monday is the 

grade 5’s first basketball game at James Bay.  Good luck! 

To stay up-to-date on messages from Mrs. Jost, follow her blog here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/  

 

Red, White, and Pink Day 

On February 14 we invite students to wear red, white, or pink, or any combination of these colors 

for Valentine’s Day.  Alternatively, students are welcome to wear their regular uniform if they 

would prefer. 

 

 

DISTRICT AND COMMUNITY UPDATES & INFORMATION: 

 

1000 x 5 

Have you found the pink bin in the office?  The program thanks you for your donation of books 

for babies and preschoolers.  On February 6, 12 volunteers will clean, label, and gift bag 750 

books into bags of 3 books for families with preschoolers who visit the Mustard Seed.  Thanks to 

you, next week they will do the same for other families.  Remember, 3 of your child’s gently used 

books makes one wonderful gift for another child. 

 

National Little League Registration 

PLAY BALL! National Little League is now accepting registration for spring season. Open to new 

and experienced players ages 3 to 16. 

National Little League’s vision is to: enrich our community and foster teamwork, sportsmanship 

and fair play. We are committed to inspiring a love for the game while helping kids build lifelong 

skills and friendships through baseball.  Register online at nationallittleleague.org or check our 

website for in-person registration dates. 

 

For information on upcoming community events, news from the school district, weekend and 

after school activities, and pro-d day camps, see our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/  
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